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1. Do you have any children under the age of 18?
· Yes
· How old are your children? 
· No
· I’m sorry, but this study is only available for people who have children under the age of 18, so you won’t be eligible at this time.  Thank you for your time today.  


Internal broadcast:
Subject:  Participants needed for a Research Study
The Center for Survey Measurement is seeking households with one or more children under 18 years old to test a web survey about their children’s health and well-being – including physical and mental health, access to and quality of health care, and the child’s family, neighborhood, school, and social context. This research is to test the National Survey of Children’s Health.  Participants will receive $40.  
 
If you know anyone who meets these criteria, we'd appreciate it if you let them know of this research opportunity.  Interviews are around 90 minutes and take place at Census HQ or a location convenient for the respondent April 11, 2018 – May 1, 2018.
Current federal employees are not eligible to participate.
Please have interested participants contact us at (301) 763-4979 or email Kevin at Kevin.J.Younes@census.gov to learn more.



1
